
DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER SECONDARY EDUCATION, ODISHA 

No: 

From 

To 

JANA SHIKSHA BHAWAN, UNIT-V, BHUBANESWAR-751001 

Ph.: 0674-2390939/2390639 (0), email id: dhse.odisha @gmail.com 

5M-V-03-ao5 
+030 

Shri Raghuram R. Iyer, IAS 
Director 

The Principals of all Higher Secondary Schools of the State 
(Coming under SAMS e-Admission process) 

Madam/ Sir, 

Sub:Conduct of Awareness programme regarding e-Admission for the 
Academic Session 2025-26. 

//Dt: 

This is to inform you that the e-Admission into Class-XI has been 
started from 24.05.2025. Most of the students who have passed Class-X 
may be unaware about the e-Admission process. 

Encl: As above. 

It is therefore requested to conduct an awareness programme for the 
students applying at your schoo1 level by following the enclosed guidelines 
by 6th June, 2025 positively so that they will not face any problem in 
getting admission. 

Memo. No. 703| 

31-5- A5 

information. 

Memo. No. 7039 

Date. 2|-55 
Copy forwarded to the Additional Secretary to Govt., S&ME Deptt. for 

Date. 

Yours faithfully, 

3/-5-S 

Djrecto! 

Copy forwarded to all the District Education Officers for information 
and necessary action. 

Djrectdfleiar 














